## Got a Graduate?

Please let us know if you have a family member graduating so we can celebrate that achievement in the Bright Words newsletter

Your name:
Your plant/department:
Do you want to include your spouse's name? If so:
Your phone # and/or email address in case we have questions:
Graduate's name:
How is he/she related to you?
□ Son □ Daughter □ Grandson □ Granddaughter □ Other:
School graduating from:
Degree:
What's next for your graduate? (optional)
A. d
Anything you want to add? Such as names and plants/departments of other Bright Wood relations, words of congratulations, mention if this is the first member of your family to graduate from college, etc.

Do you know of any other graduates with Bright Wood connections? If so, please let us know the graduate's name and the names and plants/departments of their Bright Wood family members. Even just one name or possible link can be enough to help us track down graduates so we don't miss anyone.

Please use the backside of this form if you need more space.



## Please share your graduate's information in the manner most convenient to you:

- 1) Ask your Plant/Department Manager to return this completed form to Catherine Towers in the Madras Main Office or your site's Personnel Department,
- 2) Send an email to catherinet@ brightwood.com, or
- 3) Telephone Catherine at 541-475-2234 (x211).